
SUPPLEMENTAL STATEMENT 
 

 Anadarko Petroleum Corporation (“Anadarko”) respectfully requests renewal of its 
experimental authorization (Call Sign WK2XOI) to continue its program of experimentation to 
test and evaluate GPS within its Single Point Anchor Reservoir facility located in the Gulf of 
Mexico.  Approval of this renewal will allow Anadarko to continue testing a Rockwell Allen 
Bradley GPS module, and other GPS timing and synchronization tools, to ensure equipment will 
perform optimally.  The continued use of the experimental authorization will further Anadarko’s 
exploration of utilizing GPS technologies within petroleum tools to provide innovative 
applications and develop safe products and usage of tools.   
 

* * * 
Should the Commission have questions regarding this application or require any further 

information, it is asked to contact Tim Doughty, Keller and Heckman LLP, 1001 G Street NW, 
Suite 500 West, Washington, D.C., 20001; (202)434-4271; e-mail: doughty@khlaw.com.  
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